

The President Palikir, Pohnpei Federated States of Micronesia



December 3, 2024

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Heads of Departments, Offices, and Agencies

FROM:

The President

SUBJECT:

2024 Holiday Season Schedule

As we approach the holiday season, I want to take this opportunity to thank each of you and your respective teams for your dedication and hard work throughout the year. Your efforts in serving the Nation and the people of the Federated States of Micronesia are greatly appreciated.

To allow our employees to celebrate the holidays with their families and loved ones, I am pleased to announce that administrative leave is hereby granted to all National Government employees from Monday, December 23, 2024, through Friday, January 3, 2025. Regular working hours will resume on Monday January 6, 2025.

During this period, all heads of departments, offices, and agencies should ensure that essential services remain operational and uninterrupted.

Let us all take this time to reflect on the year's accomplishments and look forward to a productive 2025. Wishing you all a joyous and safe holiday season.

Happy Holidays!

Wesley W. Siming

